CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF MELANCTHON

The Council of the Corporation of the Township of Melancthon held a special electronic meeting on the 25th day of January, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. regarding a Draft Zoning By-law Amendment regarding On-Farm Diversified Uses in the Township of Melancthon. Mayor Darren White, Deputy Mayor Dave Besley, Councillor Wayne Hannon, Councillor Margaret Mercer and Councillor James McLean were present. Denise Holmes, CAO/Clerk, Sarah Culshaw, Treasurer/Deputy Clerk and Chris Jones, Township Planning Consultant were present. Mayor White presided and called the meeting to order.

Land Acknowledgement Statement

Mayor White shared the Land Acknowledgement Statement.

Approval of Agenda

Mayor White called for a mover and seconder to approve the Agenda as amended, due to additional comments being received on the Draft Zoning By-law Amendment.

It was then moved by Councillor Mercer to cancel this meeting, as the By-law does not reflect the wishes of Council and requested that the meeting be adjourned. Councillor Hannon seconded the motion. There was brief discussion on the public meeting process and further concerns with the Draft By-law. Mayor White called for the vote and the motion was Carried.

The meeting adjourned at 6:07 p.m.		
MAYOR	CLERK	